
Dear Power Supply Manufacturer or Other Interested Party: 

In mid-March, EPA sent correspondence informing you of the release of the Preliminary Draft 1 
Eligibility Criteria for single voltage external ac-dc power supplies and providing a standardized test 
report to voluntarily submit power supply test data.  (For your reference, copies of the letter, draft 
specification, test procedure, and test report are attached.) 

EPA strongly encourages comments and input on the draft specification from industry stakeholders.  
As such, you are reminded to: 

1) Provide written comments on the draft specification. 

2) To the extent it is feasible for your evaluation to include product testing, please submit test data for 
any power supplies that you have tested, using the attached test report. 

Please send comments and test data to Brooke Taylor, ICF Consulting, at btaylor@icfconsulting.com, 
by Thursday, April 15, 2004. Your prompt attention to this matter is appreciated. 

Thank you very much. 

Regards, 

Andrew Fanara 
__________________________________ 
Please note:  I have a new address & ph. # 

Andrew Fanara 
   fanara.andrew@epa.gov 

ph 202 - 343 - 9019 
fx 202 - 343 - 2200 
Please visit www.energystar.gov 

(regular mail address) 
US EPA 

1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
MC 6202J 
Washington, DC 20460 

(overnight mail address) 
    1310 L St. NW, MC 6202J 
       Washington, DC 20005 

This email has been sent by ICF Consulting on behalf of ENERGY STAR. ICF Consulting provides 
consulting services in a broad range of areas including global environmental issues. ICF Consulting 
does not determine or interpret EPA policy. 


